



Collège N.D des sœurs Antonines
Hazmieh- Jamhour
Grade EB8N° _____
Name: _____

EV3
Duration 60mins

Date : _____

English

I- Reading comprehension

A- Read the text carefully and do the following exercises.

The Hook: A Scary Story

The news had been on the radio all day. A crazy man had escaped from the state hospital. They called him the Hook Man since he had replaced his right hand with a hook. He was a killer, and everyone in the area was warned to keep watch and report anything suspicious.

Britney was ready and waiting when her friend, Tom, came to pick her up in his car. First, they went to a drive-in movie to watch the movie "Star Wars" and then headed over to the city square. Britney and Tom

Then the news announcer came on the radio and repeated the warning she had heard that afternoon. An insane killer with a hook in place of his right hand was loose in the area.

"Maybe we should get out of here," Britney said. "That Hook Man sounds dangerous."

"Aww, come on, it's nothing," Tom said. "No, really. We're all alone out here. I'm scared," she said.

They argued for a moment. Then the car shook a bit, as if something...or someone...had moved it. Britney gave a scream and said: "Get us out of here now!"



They drove home in silence, and when they pulled into her driveway, Tom refused to help her out of the car. He was being so **unreasonable**. She opened the door and stepped onto her driveway. **Whirling** around, she slammed the door as hard as she could. And then she screamed.

Tom jumped out of the car and caught her in his arms. "What is it? What's wrong?" he shouted. Then he saw it. A bloody hook hung from the handle of her door.



Part I: Match the highlighted words with their meanings. Write the number on the line

- | | | |
|---------|--------------|--|
| 1. ____ | replaced | a. a feeling that something is wrong or someone is behaving wrongly |
| 2. ____ | suspicious | b. be angry at, enraged, to show or feel rage |
| 3. ____ | insane | c. turning quickly or suddenly, moving or going in a circle |
| 4. ____ | unreasonable | d. crazy, mentally ill, deranged, unable to think or act in a normal way |
| 5. ____ | whirling | e. to be used instead of something, to take the place of something else |

Part II: Choose the correct answer and write the letter on the line.

1. ____ What did Britney hear about on the radio?
(A) a clothing sale (B) a winter storm (C) a killer on the loose (D) a rock concert
2. ____ What is the name of Britney's friend?
(A) Steve (B) Scott (C) Charlie (D) Tom
3. ____ Where did Britney and her friend go first?
(A) to the beach (B) to a drive-in movie (C) to the park (D) to the city square
4. ____ Where did they go next?
(A) to the beach (B) to a drive-in movie (C) to the park (D) to the city square
5. ____ Why did Britney want to go home?
(A) She was sleepy (B) She was bored (C) She was scared (D) She was late for another date

6. _____ Why did her friend not open Britney's door for her?
(A) He forgot to (B) He was being unreasonable (C) He was dead (D) He was in love with her
7. _____ What did Britney see after she shut her car door?
(A) A puppy (B) 5 dollars on the ground (C) A hook on the door handle (D) Her neighbor
8. _____ What shook the car in the city square?
(A) The Hook Man (B) Scott (C) A bear (D) An earthquake

II- Grammar

A- Put the verbs in the past simple or past continuous.

1. When it _____ (start) to rain, I _____ (work) in the garden.
2. They _____ (talk) to the teacher when I _____ (arrive).
3. When James _____ (come), we _____ (have) dinner.
4. The lights _____ (go) out while Tamara _____ (write) emails.
5. Susan _____ (cut) her finger while she _____ (slice) the bread.

B- Choose the correct option.

- a) I was sleeping **when/while** my sister called me
- b) The teacher was explaining a topic **when/while** the bell rang
- c) My dog was barking **while/when** my father was parking the car

C- Use the past simple or the past perfect form of the verbs in brackets

- 1.- Barbara (live) in Greece for three years before she (move) to Italy.
- 2-The teacher (punish) the student because he (be) very naughty.
- 3.-Before winter, the new soap opera (become) the most popular show on TV.
- 4.-He (rob) three passengers by the time the police (arrive)

D- Complete the table below.

Base	Past simple	Past participle
show		shown
sing	Sang	
sit		sat
sleep	Slept	
speak	spoke	

III- Vocabulary

- 1 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the phrasal verbs below.

get up to go in for go through with live up to
put up with run out of sign up for

- 1 We money two days after we arrived!
- 2 He's so annoying. How do you him?
- 3 Personally, I don't dangerous sports.
- 4 She wasn't brave enough to the plan.
- 5 At the hotel reception, you can some really interesting excursions.
- 6 What did you on holiday?
- 7 Part 2 of the trilogy could never Part 1.